
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Minister Monica Babuc 
Ministry of Education, Culture and Research 
Piaţa Marii Adunări Naţionale nr. 1 
Casa Guvernului 
MD-2033 Chişinău 
Republic of Moldova 
monica.babuc@mecc.gov.md 

Brussels, 15 November 2018 

 

 

Subject: Republic of Moldova’s accession to the COST Association 

 

Dear Minister, 

 

It is my pleasure to inform you of the decision to accept the Republic of Moldova’s request for full 
membership taken by the Committee of Senior Officials on 7-8 November in Vienna.  

Let me express my congratulations at your research community’s efforts which facilitated the decision 
and I strongly encourage you to continue to engage in COST Actions. As a full COST Member, 
researchers from the Republic of Moldova are entitled to propose COST Actions, to be in leadership 
positions and to fully benefit from the COST Academy programme which offers trainings and mentoring 
schemes. 

The COST Association Administration will be in contact with your colleagues to explain the practicalities 
of membership.  

Please accept my congratulations and warm welcome to the COST Family! 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Prof. Dr. Sierd Cloetingh 

President of the COST Association  


